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Markie. Christy. Sam & Nick

March 2024
Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family,

| hope you have had a good start to 2024. Our year is going well so far, aside from some
sickness and a few car troubles. | guess even on an island in the Mediterranean Sea the
everyday things are still the same. The weather here is perfect right now. On Saturday, Nick
and Sam went to the park to play some basketball, while Christy and | went on a date and
enjoyed the view of the water and the sailboats.

The church is doing well. We had our annual friend day the last Sunday of February; we ended
up having 38 people. This past Sunday and Wednesday, we had four first time visitors in each
service. A few were from out of town, but we are praying that the rest will come back
again. Last year we went to the fair as a youth group. In a few weeks, we will all go again, but
this time decided to make it a church-wide activity. Two constant prayer requests we have in a
place like this are jobs and paperwork. Recently, God has answered several of those prayers
for our church family.

Carlos and Rounnellys, the missionaries out of our church, are doing well and staying busy. We
just celebrated Rounnellys’s birthday with her favorite dessert, a giant chocolate chip
cookie. On Tuesdays they have started the Bible study out in Port Andratx, on Wednesdays we
have church (sometimes he preaches), Thursday evenings they do discipleship with a family,
and on Fridays they take a group out soul-winning. On Saturdays he works at the church, and
on Sundays, he teaches the adult Sunday school while she heads up the nursery. On top of all
that, they both work jobs. Their support level has gotten up to about 30%. Please continue to
pray for this, as this is our biggest prayer request right now. | would once again like to ask that
you consider this wonderful family for monthly support and would also like to thank those of you
who already have taken them on.

Thank you for your prayers and support,
Markie Bullock



